From: Mishaan, Jessica

To: stanley@meforum.org

Subject: your public records request

Date: Thursday, September 26, 2024 11:05:49 AM **Attachments:** 2024-09-26 Daloz response to Stanley.pdf

image001.png

Dear Anna Stanley,

Please find the attached response to your public records request.

Thank you,

Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General | Appellate Unit
109 State Street, 3rd Floor
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
(802) 828-5500 jessica.mishaan@vermont.gov



www.ago.vermont.gov



STATE OF VERMONT OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 109 STATE STREET MONTPELIER, VT 05609-1001

September 26, 2024

Via email to: Anna Stanley [Stanley@meforum.org]

Re: Public Records Request – September 20, 2024

Dear M. Stanley:

I write in response to your Public Records Act request received by the Attorney General's Office on Friday, September 20, 2024, in which you requested the following records:

- 1. A comprehensive list of all state funding allocations for the past 10 fiscal years (FY 2014-2023).
- 2. Detailed information on each grantee receiving state funds during this period, including:
 - a. Grantee name and contact information
 - b. Grant amount awarded
 - c. Purpose of the grant
 - d. Date of award
 - e. Grant program or category
- 3. Any reports or summaries detailing the overall state funding distribution by year, category, and recipient type.

Following a search, we have determined that the Attorney General's Office has no records that are responsive to Request #1 or #3. You may find helpful information related to the Attorney General's Office budget at: Budget | Office of the Vermont Attorney General.

In response to Request #2, please review the information available at <u>Contracts and Grants</u> <u>SPOTLIGHT on Financial Transparency (vermont.gov)</u>. If you wish to request additional records or if this site does not provide records responsive to your request, please contact me so we may clarify your request, per 1 V.S.A. § 318(d).

Sincerely,

/s/ Todd W. Daloz

Todd W. Daloz, AAG

Email: Todd.Daloz@vermont.gov